WES Family Update: 5/7/21



Renzi Award Winners:

- This award was originally established by a citizens committee to honor the
 career of longtime Williamstown Elementary teacher and administrator, Helen
 Renzi,. A committee consisting of administration, fifth and sixth grade
 teachers, and specialists in art, music, library, physical education, and
 technology, determine the sixth graders who best exemplify the qualities of a
 good citizen that we value at WES: kindness, enthusiasm and helping others.
 - This year's Renzi award winners: Ward Bianchi, Noah Fredette, Reese Raymond and Nora Stricker

WES School Spirit Fundraiser

- Fundraiser will begin Tuesday, May 11th
- Looking for some new "limited edition" WES gear? Check out our WES Spring Swag store <u>here</u>
- All proceeds go to the PTO

PTO

- We are looking for new members to join our PTO. Please join us for one of our thirty minute informational meetings next Tuesday, May 11th at 9:00am, 4pm and 7 pm via Zoom
 - Please see the informational flyer <u>here</u>
 - Link to join: https://mgrhs-org.zoom.us/j/92229758576

Interview Committee

 We have a few positions for the 2021-2022 school year that we will be hiring for in the next several weeks. If you are interested in serving on an interview committee please contact Cindy at csheehy@williamstownelementary.org

Read-A-Thon Totals:

- Total Minutes Read this week: 78,676 minutes
- Total Donations: \$12.626
 - o The PTO will receive 9,514.50
- Top Reader for the School: 6th grader Kayla Miller from Mr. Welch's class followed by 5th grader Ava Neathawk and 4th grader Dashiell Gonzales

MCAS Dates:

- May 18: 3rd grade ELA @ 9:00
- May 19: 4th grade ELA @ 10:30
- May 20: 5th grade ELA @ 9:45
- May 21: 6th grade ELA @ 8:45
- May 25: 3rd grade Math @ 9:00
- May 26: 4th grade Math @ 10:30
- May 27: 5th grade Math @ 9:45
- May 28: 6th grade Math @ 8:45
- June 2: 5th Grade Science @ 9:45
- June 3/4: Makeups

Tentative Last Day of School:

• Barring any more Snow Days, our current scheduled last day of school is *Thursday, June 17th*. This will be a half-day for all students.

6th Grade Graduation:

- 6th Grade Graduation is scheduled for *Thursday, June 17th* outdoors at 1 pm.
- Details about guests and safety protocols will follow

Pooled COVID Testing:

- All of our pooled COVID tests have been negative for the past month!
- If you would like your student to participate, please <u>click here</u> to view and complete the electronic consent form. If you have already filled out the form, you <u>do not</u> need to do it again.

Enjoy your weekend!

Cindy and Kristen

